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From: Michael Chiacos <mchiacos@cecmail.org> h
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 4:36 PM LATE
To: Williams, Das; Hartmann, Joan; Hart, Gregg; Nelson, Bob; Lavagnino, Steve; sbcgb DiST
Cc: Alexis Rizo -

Subject: Agenda Item 1 - Keep 100% clean and renewable electricity

Attachments: CEC Support for 100% clean SBCE Default Vote - Letter.pdf

Cautlon This email orxgmated from a source outsxde of the County offSanta Barbara Do not
click !mks or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

Please vote tomorrow to keep County electricity accounts at 100% clean and renewable electricity through
Santa Barbara Clean Energy. This is an easy step to help the County meet its goal of reducing greenhouse gas
emissions 50% by 2030.

Michael Chiacos

Director of Climate Policy

Community Environmental Council

1219 State Street, Suite A, Santa Barbara CA 93101
(805) 963-0583 x204 | (805) 284-4179 (Cell)

Facebook | Instagram | Twitter| LinkedIn

CEC advances rapid and equitable solutions to the climate crisis. See our impact report to learn why we are a 2020
California Nonprofit of the Year, a 2020 City of Santa Barbara Climate Hero, and a recipient of the highest possible
ratings from Charity Navigator and Guidestar.

CEC (por sus siglas en inglés) avanza soluciones rdpidas y equitativas a la crisis climdtica. Vea nuestro informe de
impacto para saber por qué somos la Organizacion Sin Fines de Lucro del Afio 2020 de California, el 2020 Ciudad de
Santa Bdrbara Héroe del Clima y tenemos las calificaciones mds altas posibles en Charity Navigator y Guidestar.
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2/28/2022

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
105 E. Anapamu Street, Suite 407
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Re: Agenda ltem 1: Santa Barbara Clean Energy Service Offerings for Municipal Electric Accounts

Dear Board of Supervisors,

Community Environmental Council (CEC) is an environmental nonprofit that has developed
environmental solutions across the Central Coast for over 50 years. Our current programs build
on-the-ground momentum to reverse the threat of the climate crisis. CEC strongly supports the
County to stay at a 100% clean electricity rate through Santa Barbara Clean Energy.

The County staying at the default of 100% clean electricity from Santa Barbara Clean Energy is
one of the easiest ways to reduce greenhouse emissions and be consistent with the County’s and
State’s greenhouse gas reduction targets. it will also help the County meet its goals of reducing
greenhouse gas emissions 50% by 2030. Furthermore, the County will be able to power all the
new electric vehicle charging stations with 100% clean and renewable efectricity.

As the second largest customer of SBCE, the County opting down to the Green Start Default could
impact the region’s ability to start offering local programs and incentives that will increase local
economic development and build local generation. In addition, the small increase in cost for
staying defaulted to 100% clean electricity is minimal, considering the very large costs associated
with the impacts of climate change.

Community Environmental Council urges the County to keep the 100% clean and renewable
generated electricity default powered by Santa Barbara Clean Energy. It is an easy and important

step towards reducing emissions and leading the way toward meeting California’s carbon
neutrality goals by 2045.

Sincerely,

Michael Chiacos
Director of Climate Policy

COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENTAL COUNCIL 1219 State Street, Santa Barbara, CA 93101 805/ 963-0583 cecsb.org




